
 

 

Hello Wonderful Grove Elementary Families! 

Now that our fundraiser is over and we know how much money we have 

($10,217) to support the staff, students, and families at Grove Elementary, 

it's time to decide on priorities. 

 

We've created a simple survey that allows you to rank your priorities and 

show us how YOU would like the dollars you raised to be invested in your 

children and school! 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/K63JH6N 

 

Be sure to rank in order of priority with the most important on top and the 

least important on the bottom.  Use the arrows to move them around until 

you are happy and then press "done"!  It's that easy.  All answers are 

anonymous, and these items are all based on the approved budget line 

items that were voted on at the last meeting!  Please complete by Friday at 

2pm. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Grove PTA 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/K63JH6N

